Sent: 06 October 2006 10:47
To: Christopher Feinmann
Subject: ERG comments on gemcitabine STA

Dear Chris,
The ERG has no comments to make on the content of the ACD. There are, however,

a few minor editorial points we would like to make (which you have probably already
picked up).

page 5 para 3.3: it would be more normal to talk about a Markov state transition
mode! rather than state transition Markov model as in the original.

Page 6 para 3.7: "The ERG specifically comment that method used ...." need to
insert "the" between "that" and "method".

Page 7 para 3.7: "...raised concerns about the comparability between the trials ...." -
could just say "comparability of the trials" and leave out the word "between" .
Thanks,

on behalf of the SHTAC team
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